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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2005

Question NO. 3

Question: Cllr Jim Daly

To ask the Manager to report to the Council on any plans to develop fire and emergency services throughout the County to take account of the further development of housing and business premises and will he detail contacts in the matter?
Reply:
Dublin City Council by agreement provides Fire Brigade Services for its own administrative area and the administrative areas of South Dublin County Council, Fingal County Council and Dunlaoghaire/Rathdown County Council. The fire station at Belgard Road is a full time station served by a crew of fifteen fulltime fire-fighters at all times. It has two fire tenders, an ambulance and all modern fire fighting and emergency equipment. Where necessary backup is provided to attend to fires from the stations at Dolphins Barn and Rathfarnham in the first instance and thereafter by all other stations as the need arises.  
At the February meeting of South Dublin County Council the Chief Fire Officer advised that the efficiencies of the service in the administrative area of South Dublin are constantly monitored and that it is his belief that with the pending extension to Belgard Road Fire station there is not, at this time, a requirement to construct any further stations within South Dublin.County  At the meeting the Chief Fire Officer also referred to the future development of Adamstown and possible resulting requirements that may arise for an additional Fire Station.  An update of the current situation in relation to fire services for South Dublin is being sought from the Chief Fire Officer.
